
As I understand it, House Bill 4147 (HB 4147) will be heard in the 
House Judiciary Committee on Feb 4, 2016. This note is intended 
to be comments regarding HB 4147: 
 
As I understand it, SB 941 contains a provision that allows a 
firearm transfer to go forward if the background check has not 
been completed in three days. HB 4147 seeks to remove that 
safeguard.  
 
If this bill passes the safeguard will be removed, and a transaction 
can be delayed indefinitely. In addition, the people desiring to 
complete the transaction have no recourse. 

 

To me, this legislation clearly demonstrates the intent of the 
groups seeking to pass so called reasonable gun control laws. 
This law will do nothing to improve public safety. It is simply 
another means to make the private ownership of firearms more 
difficult. 
 
Please do not support HB 4147. 
 
Lloyd Fenwick 
Albany, OR 
 
 

 


